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[This email has been received from an external person or system]
Hello Catherine,

I have discussed with Diane Levandier and Lillian Ash (HRM Recreation) the need to bring
the Cycling Without Age program to Musquodoboit Harbour, for use on the HRM Active
Transportation Spine; Musquodoboit Trailways and the Gaetz Brook Greenway. Other
municipalities across Canada are investing in sustainable positions of employment via their
recreation departments to ensure that the equipment is maintained, loaned, volunteers are
trained, and participant passengers can schedule rides. Musquodoboit Harbour has a beautiful
recreation/library facility, as do other communities throughout HRM. There may also be the
possibility of building this program into the design of the new Eastern Shore District
Highschool being built in East Chezzetcook.

This 1s grassroots community planning and economic development, that could grow to benefit
all of HRM.
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On Jul 25, 2023, at 10:00 AM, Campbell, Catherine
<Catherine.Campbell@halifax.ca> wrote:



Good morning Susan,

My colleague Elizabeth Macdonald has passed your contact information over to me as
it looks like you are interested in presentation to the Community Planning and
Economic Development Standing Committee (CPED).

I know you provided some information to Elizabeth, but | was hoping you could send
me an outline of what you are looking to achieve with your presentation to CPED. This
will help when it is brought forward for consideration by the Agenda Review team.

Please let me know if you have any questions,

Catie
CATIE CAMPBELL
SHE/HER,

LEGISLATIVE ASSISTANT
MUNICIPAL CLERK’S OFFICE | LEGAL AND LEGISLATIVE SERVICES

C. 782.641.0796

HALIFAX

<I—[if lvml]--> <!--[endif]-->The Halifax Regional Municipality is located in
Mi'’kma’ki, the ancestral and traditional lands of the Mi'’kmagq people. The municipality
acknowledges the Peace and Friendship Treaties signed in this Territory and recognizes that we
are all Treaty People.

This communication is intended for the addressee(s) only. It contains confidential or privileged
information and is subject to solicitor/client privilege. No rights to privilege have been waived. Any
copying, distribution, taking of action in reliance on, or other use of the information in this
communication by person other than the addressee is prohibited. If you have received this
communication in error, please notify the sender and delete or destroy all copies of this
communication.

Legal opinions, or any portion, are not to be disclosed or referred outside of HRM without the
express written approval of the CAO or Municipal Solicitor — Executive Director of Legal &
Legislative Services.





